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Dear Families, 

 

I hope you continue to stay well and safe during lock down and are 

keeping busy. We celebrated William’s birthday this weekend which 

consisted of going virtual bowling on the Wii, having a pizza party and 

going to the cinema (his favourite film projected onto our front room 

wall!) HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all of the children who are celebrating 

birthdays during lock down. Here is a picture of Leo (Y4’s) beautiful 

cake.  

  

Keeping our school community together 

 

As you know, the staff at NRJ need little excuse 

to dance and have fun! We really miss the 

children and families and so have made a film for 

you, to send our love and hopefully put smiles on 

your faces. Thank you for all the lovely messages 

that you have sent already. We had lots of fun 

making it and had no idea what each other had 

been up to until we saw the final version. You can 

find the link on the school website or search 

‘Nevill Road Together’ on youtube.  
 

We have two more film stars at Nevill Road; Lucas and George were lucky enough to be 

featured in the film made for the bard’s birthday ShareYourShakespeare. You can view their 

performance here - https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=dmjAbILo_OU 

 

I have been sent some beautiful art work produced by Lola, George and Saif in Y6. Their 

stunning dragon eyes have been drawn in pencil and they have added detail using shading 

techniques.  

       
       



Keeping in touch 

It makes my day when you send in photos of what you have been up to at home. Please keep 

sending in your messages and photos to 

headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk  or tweet to @NRJuniors.               

 

                                                                                                                                                   
  

Poems for the NHS 

Both staff and children have been writing some beautiful poems this week to say thank you 

to the NHS. We will be sending them in to Stepping Hill for their Corridor of Hope. 

                 

Home Learning 

Well done to all of you who are juggling home learning, 

working at home and looking after children of different 

ages and stages. Please do not be too hard on 

yourselves. As you can see in this picture, it is difficult 

for us all! The deadlines for the assignments are purely 

there as a guideline and there is absolutely no pressure 

for the children to complete them by this date. There 

are lots of resources available for families to use at 

home. The new BBC bitesize activities are great fun! 

Wishing you and your families all the very best, please keep well and stay safe.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  
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